
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

PENRITH 

NEWS 

CONTACT US 

ADMINISTRATION 

Penrith Office 
Civic Centre, 601 High Street. 
St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre, 
207–209 Queen Street. 
Council’s Penrith office 
(Civic Centre) has reopened to 
the public for limited services. 
All services remain online at 
penrith.city 

Contact Centre Open: 
8.30am–4pm. Mon–Fri. 
P: 4732 7777 
F: 4732 7958 

Write to: PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751. 
E: council@penrith.city 

SERVICES 

Waste Services: 4732 7777 

Illegal Dumping: 
Contact the EPA hotline 
on 131 555 and ask for the 
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad). 
Graffiti Hotline: 
Freecall 1800 022 182 

MEETING DATES 

Council Meeting 
27 July 2020 – 7pm 
Online via penrith.city 
(Ordinary Meeting) 

penrith.city 
visitpenrith.com.au 

A RANGE OF 
COUNCIL SERVICES 
ARE AVAILABLE 
24/7 ONLINE AT 
PENRITH.CITY 

COUNCIL BRIEFS 

● Council has re-opened the Penrith Civic Centre for 

customer payments and the lodgement of forms for 

customers who have been unable to utilise Council’s 

Online Services. A range of limited services will be 

available including rate payments and receipts, tree 

enquiries, animal service enquiries and the collection 

of Council’s compostable green bags. 

Council has increased cleaning, installed barriers 

and distancing markers, and has hand sanitiser 

available for customers entering the Civic Centre. 

Where payment is required, Council’s preferred 

option is for cashless transactions. 

● Penrith City Council and the NAIDOC Planning 

Committee are proud to once again host fun and 

inclusive celebrations for NAIDOC Week. 

We’re doing things a little differently for our 

20th anniversary of Penrith NAIDOC. Join us from 

Monday, 6 July 2020 for a fun week of activities on 

Penrith City Council’s Facebook page. 

NAIDOC Week is an opportunity to come together 

and celebrate our Aboriginal heritage and the 

contribution Penrith’s Aboriginal people make in 

our community and across our vibrant City. 

Join us at Facebook: facebook.com/penrith.city. 

council 

● There’s never been a better time to be a Good 

Neighbour. 

Council is calling on local shops, cafés, schools, 
sports clubs and local groups to print out a message 

of encouragement, take a photo and email it to us at 
goodneighbour@penrith.city to have their messages 

featured on our social channels. All you have to do is 

visit our Good Neighbour webpage, download your 
preferred sign and write your message of support. 
To participate, visit penrith.city/goodneighbour 

DEVELOPMENT 
APPLICATION 
The following development application has been 
received by Council: 

• Baini Design DA20/0341 

131 Cox Avenue, Penrith 

Demolition of existing structures and construction of a 

2-storey boarding house containing 12 boarding rooms 

Contact: James Heathcote on 4732 8378 

Closing Date: 13 July 2020 

Viewing of Development Applications 

The above development application/s may be viewed on 
Council’s DA Tracker via penrithcity.nsw.gov.au/DATracker 
Officers of Council’s Development Services Department will 
be able to assist with your enquiries. 

Disclosure of Political Donations or Gifts 

By law, reportable political donations or gifts must be 
disclosed by anyone lodging a planning application to 
Council. Call 4732 7649 or visit penrithcity.nsw.gov.au 
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